
Message from GK Larry Kindig 

 

Brother Knights, 

 

You can volunteer without having to be called by going on-line. 

 How to “volunteer” to work on a project: 

o Open the website (kofc7034.org) 

o Open “Event Calendar” or click directly on the event in the “Upcoming Events” drop 

down menu 

o Open the event you want to help with 

o Click on “click here to sign up” 

 The event chairman and a description of the activity is shown 

 Put in “member number” (found on your membership card), “hours 

committed” and “comments” if appropriate 

o An email will be sent to you and the Event Chair” when you click “Signup” 

 Annual Priest Appreciation Dinner- The date has been set (Monday-July 21st) please 

plan to attend and show support for our clergy. Archbishop Lucas may be there. Father 

Gnirk and Father Dillon have been invited. There will not be a general meeting in July 

since this event falls on the normal date. 

 Garage Sale- We’ve selected August 7, 8, 9 and 10. Lots of volunteers are needed. Brother 

Don Purcell is the event coordinator. Please sign up! If you can hand out or post flyers 

around your neighborhood, please do so both to obtain items to sell and to notify people of 

the sale. There is an attached flyer to use for this purpose. 

 

Knights of Columbus- Council 7034 

 

 

One New Member Per Month Per Council- Recruit, Recruit, Recruit 

We owe it to good Catholic men to allow them to join the Knights 

Do you have any suggestions/comments/concerns you’d like to share? I can be reached at: 

402-350-9577 (cell) 

Kindiger4@msn.com (email) 

My goal is to serve you and to make our council better and stronger. Please help me to do so. 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

 

 

mailto:Kindiger4@msn.com


 

This event is sponsored by 

Local Council 7034- Valley, NE 

______________________________________________ 

ANNUAL GARAGE SALE 

 
The Knights of Columbus (Council 7034) in Valley is sponsoring their annual garage sale and 

are asking for your help in the form of donations of usable/saleable items of all sizes and 

shapes. We accept most items (however we do not accept full size refrigerators). The sale will 

be open to the public from Friday August 8th through Noon on Sunday August 10th. We are 

accepting items right now up to Thursday August 7th. Items can be dropped off at St. Johns 

Church, 307 E. Meigs, Valley, NE. (402-359-5783)  If items are dropped off when no one is 

present, they can be placed between the double doors, preferably on the west side of the 

church. If you have items that you cannot haul yourself the Knights can pick them up. Please 

call either:  

Don Purcell (402-315-9515 or 402-708-0545) 

Leo Waschek (402-289-3402 or 402-233-1850) 

Patrick Costello (402-884-9488 or 402-960-0269) 

Larry Kindig (402-493-1003 or 402-350-9577) 

Thank you for supporting this effort. 

 


